
 

 

Allentown EAC 2019 Report 
 
 
 

• Provided input at public meetings and submitted written comments on Allentown’s 
Vision 2030 Comprehensive Plan 

 

• Obtained City Council approval of resolution drafted by the EAC supporting solar 
power 

 

• Submitted EAC letter in support of U.S. DOT BUILD grant 
 

• Provided EAC input for Mayor’s March 12 Forum 
 

• Launched process to include EAC messages in Recycling brochure mailings 
 

• Provided input at Zoning Board hearing on Banes Lane property development 
 

• Laid groundwork for Allentown to participate in carbon disclosure and climate action 
planning through Pennsylvania DEP’s municipal outreach program 

 

• Participated in event to disseminate EAC information at Iron Pigs game 
 

• Investigated initiatives to reduce single use plastics 
 

• Investigated initiatives to recycle waste at schools 
 

• Investigated use of food waste in Allentown’s CHP facility at Kline’s Island 
 

• Investigated initiatives to recycle dog waste at Allentown’s parks 
 

• Led submission of Allentown environmental data to ACEEE 
 

• Laid groundwork for partnering with Building 21 on conducting a tree inventory at 
Allentown’s parks 

 

• Obtained baseline carbon data on municipal building and fleet vehicle use 
 

• Investigated partnering with Muhlenberg College on environmental initiatives including 
bike share programs 

 

• Presented EAC’s 2018 Report to City Council 
 

• Supported appointment of Craig Messinger as Director of Public Works 


